
Serendipity Day School
July 2019 Newsletter

Important Dates:
Thursday July 4th & Friday July
5th- CLOSED
Wednesday July 17th- Il Vicino
Fundraiser 
Monday August 5th-Friday August
9th- CLOSED for Set Up Week
Monday August 12th- First day of
2019-2020 school year!

"The need for
imagination, a sense of
truth, and a feeling of
responsibility--these

three forces are the
very nerve of

education."
--Robert Steiner

Fall Contracts
We are getting excited for the new
school year and lots of thought is
going toward teaching teams. We

want to make sure each
classroom  has the best team

possible. We will keep parents
posted. Please keep your eye out
for Fall paperwork this month. If

you would like to make any
changes regarding your child's

schedule, please stop by the
office. An e-mail will be sent when

contracts are ready. Also, new
parent handbooks will go out to all

families this year. Stay tuned!

Il Vicino Fundraiser
Serendipity and Il Vicino have

teamed up once again for a
summer restaurant fundraiser.
Please join us at the IL VICINO IN

NOB HILL on Wednesday July
17th for lunch or dinner (take-

out or dine-in) and help support
our school. It's so much fun

seeing families and staff come
together for good food and fun.

Remember: you have to
mention Serendipity at check
out in order for the school to

get credit. See you there!
 



Set Up Week
Serendipity will be closed to

families August 5th-9th for set
up week. Teachers and

classrooms will be unavailable
to families but the office will

be open from 9 to 3 that week
so you can call or stop by if

you have questions or
paperwork to turn in. We

thank you in advance for your
patience and understanding 

 during this time!

Door Code
The door code to the front

entrance will change before the
new school year begins. We will

send an e-mail during set-up
week to let you know what it is. 

Saying Goodbye...
We would like to say farewell to

Miss Mercedes in Room 2. She has
accepted an exciting new position in
Texas. We wish her the best of luck
and thank her for her time here at
the Dip. Ms. Michelle will continue

on with the kids in room 2. Our
wonderful subs will be helping her

out for the rest of the summer.

Kitchen Assistant Wanted
We are looking to hire an

experienced kitchen assistant to
help out Donna and assist with

our Food Program. If you or
anyone you know might be

interested please speak with a
director. Responsibilities

associated with this position
would include dishwashing, food
prep, cooking, cleaning, record
keeping and grocery shopping.

Thank you!

Most Creative Food Project!
Serendipity was recently awarded
Most Creative Food Project at our

annual CACFP training in June. The
project was connected to our

involvment in the Marigold Parade.
Again, we want to thank the

teachers, kids and parents who
worked so hard to involve the

community in our committment to
nutritious foods and healthy

choices! 



Water Play at Serendipity!


